
 
Dog Control Public Spaces Protection Order: Have your say 

Crawley Borough Council is proposing to implement a Public Spaces Protection Order (PSPO) under 
Section 59 Anti-Social Behaviour, Crime and Policing Act 2014, designating the area of Tilgate Park 
referred to in the PSPO as a restricted area for dog related anti-social behaviour for 3 years. The 
PSPO will be a tool available to the council to reduce the impact that dog related anti-social 
behaviour has on those living in, working in or visiting Tilgate Park. 
 
The Order will require dogs to be kept on a lead at all times and no dogs will be permitted at all in 
the children’s play area and Walled Garden.  Council officers will be able to enforce the order and 
issue fixed penalty notices. Please note that this Order does not apply to a person in control of a 
working assistance dog which has been trained to assist that person who has a disability. 

If you wish to support or object to the proposal to implement a new PSPO, please complete the 
short questionnaire below. 
 

1. Which best describes you? Please select one option. 

 Member of the public 
 Community group representative 
 Business representative 
 Other (please specify below) 

 
 
 
 

2. Are you a dog owner? 

 Yes 
 No 
 

3. Are you a Crawley resident? 
 

 Yes 
 No 
 

      What is your postcode? Please write in the free text box below. 
We are asking you this to understand the distribution of respondents by geography and if 
views differ. It will only be used for the purpose of which it has been given 

 
 
 

 
4. Do you support the implementation of a Public Spaces Protection Order (PSPO) for dog 

related anti-social behaviour in Tilgate Park? 
 
 Yes 
 No 
 Don't know 
  



Please briefly explain below why you don't support, or are uncertain about, the 
implementation of the Public Space Protection Order for dog related anti-social behaviour in 
Tilgate Park: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
5. Would you support the provision of an area within Tilgate Park where dogs can be off 

lead? 

 Yes 
 No 
 Don't know 
 
Please briefly explain below why you don't support, or are uncertain about, the provision of 
an area within Tilgate Park where dogs can be off lead: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

6. If you have any further comments regarding the PSPO, please use the free-text box below: 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for taking the time to complete this questionnaire and sharing your views with us. If 
completing a paper version please return to Communications Team, Crawley Borough Council, Town 
Hall, The Boulevard, Crawley, RH10 1UZ 
 
If you wish to speak to someone regarding the proposal or require further information, please email 
pspo@crawley.gov.uk 

mailto:pspo@crawley.gov.uk

